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2006 Project Preview 
A slate of over $3.8 million in projects is in the Port Authority’s 
2006 budget.  Expected capital improvements such as painting of 
Building 4, water tower repair, and weatherization of Building 2 
are coupled with amenity improvements planned such as a café 
remodel and new walking path.  Another round of South Campus 
improvements are on the horizon too. 

GO TO:   http://OnTheBase.com/project  

4th Annual Holiday Open House 
The Port Authority offices will, again this year, play host to an 
open house intended to connect local community leaders with The 
Base on Wednesday, December 21 from 11 to 1.  Management of 
on-Base tenants are invited to join in this event which is a key part 
of the caucus-building strategy of the Port Authority. 

GO TO:   http://hnlcpa.com/news/holidayopenhouse2005.pdf 

Weekly Column Getting Personal 
Some have noticed it.  The Port Authority’s Weekly Column has 
gotten more personal.  Look for current events mingled with 
stories, history, and other more lively facts and figures.  Don’t call 
it a blog though. 

GO TO:   http://OnTheBase.com/column  

Photo Update @PortAuthorityUSA.com 
Photographer Greg Mann spent parts of October and November 
gathering photos around the COATC.  His shots contributed to an 
updated look for the Port Authority’s website. 

GO TO:   http://PortAuthorityUSA.com 

 


